
Extract of e-mail from Mr J Currant 12 October 2015. 

Dear John 

Thank you for your very speedy reply earlier today. Much appreciated. 

We are still receiving responses from residents such as John Currant below, the son of a long-
established and well-respected Box family, which indicates how people feel that these proposals will 
destroy the community identity of Box. 

Sorry to overload your inbox but I can assure you that these are only the people who have asked me 
to ensure their comments are sent to you. 

Sincerely 

Alan Payne 

01225 743614 

Sent from Windows Mail 

 

From:  
Sent:  Monday ,  12   October   2015  17 : 30 
To: boxpeopleandplaces@yahoo.co.uk 

 

Hopefully I am not too late but as my family have lived and worked in Box village for over a 
100 years I am apalled by the actions of Corsham Council with so little consultation. Now we 
have a last minute change of proposal with no time to respond before the meeting on the 
14th. 
 
I left Box in 1961 and it was always my intention - God willing - to return upon retirement. 
This I managed 4 years ago and I have always called Box home even whilst living in London 
and Hertfordshire. 
 
I feel this is the sense of identity being referred to and am proud of my history within the 
village. My father worked on the railway and was the steward of the Comrades Legion Club 
for many years. 

 
I could go on but feel enough said. 
 
Hopefully the STATUS QUO remains. 

John Currant  
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